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Garden and Apartments of Eden Nearing Completion 

Photo Cathy Tyson 

Indeed there will be gardens when the project on Mt. Diablo 
Boulevard is complete and of course apartment units at the 
still-under-construction, 46-unit affordable Lafayette Senior 
Apartments, by developer Eden Housing. The estimated 
completion date is January, 2014. Designed with many 
sustainable features for energy and water conservation, the 
focus of the project is providing a healthy living 
environment. Residents will have access to supportive 
services to help age in place. These apartments will be 
available to households earning 20-50 percent of the Contra 
Costa County area median income. Seventeen of the 46 
units are specifically designed for seniors with disabilities. C. 
Tyson 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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